REDLANDS MESA WATER USERS, INC. Board of Directors Organizational Meeting March 25, 2022

In attendance were:

Directors: Bryan Klaseen, Dave Whittlesey Lance Rundle & Tom Meyers & Kay Adams

Secretary/Treasurer: Debbie Christner

Following the Annual Meeting the following board positions were agreed upon by the board

President: Tom Meyers

Vice President: Bryan Klaseen

Secretary/Treasurer: Deb Christner

It was decided to issue Patti Locke a check for \$250 as final compensation for ditch cleaning prior to her piping the lateral serving the Hulteen siphon.

Debbie Christner, Secretary